
Speech and Drama Lessons  

Miss Tucker is now taking enquiries for children from Year 5 to Year 8, who would like to 
take up Speech and Drama lessons from September. 
 
Subjects currently offered to pupils to take an exam in are: 
 
Acting, Shakespeare (from January 2018) Mime, Devising Drama, Speaking of Verse and 
Prose, Reading for Performance and Public Speaking. 
 
Pupils work towards the prestigious London Academy of Music and Dramatic Art Exams 
(LAMDA) and are awarded a certificate and remark sheet on completion of their exam.  
 
Miss Tucker has a 100% pass rate with over 70% of pupils achieving a Distinction. Pupils also 
receive coaching in preparation for Drama scholarship interviews and auditions. 
 
Lessons will be organised, wherever possible, for pupils to work in pairs for those in Years 3 
to Year 7 and the lessons allow pupils to develop communication and speaking skills, and 
helps build self-confidence and self-esteem in a fun and relaxed environment. 
 
Places are limited so if you would like your child to start Speech and Drama lessons please 
contact Miss Tucker as soon as possible and by Friday 7 July at the latest. Miss Tucker can be 
contacted by email at: stucker@stfaiths.co.uk 


